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REQUEST FOR INFORMATION

June 17,2014

KANSAS ENERGY COMPANY, L.L.C. -- KCC LICENSE # 32255 KCC WICHITA

BOX 68

SEDAN, KS 67361-0068 JUN 2% 2014
RECEIVED

RE: API Well No. 15-019-27314-00-00
DUNHAM-LEMMON S-4
NENENESE, 25-34S-11E
CHAUTAUQUA County, Kansas

Dear Operator:

According to KCC records, the Intent to Drill approved by the KCC Conservation Division on
May 10, 2013, for the well listed above, has expired. The KCC has not received a spud call or an
ACO-1 Completion Report on this well.

If drilling operations on the well never commenced, please check, sign and date below and return
this letter to the KCC Wichita office. '

o —
/ Well not drilled: Signature —5 %’é
Date: &G -23-A4Y

If the well has been drilled, please submit the required ACO-1 Completion Report with all
attachments for this well along with a copy of this letter to the KCC Wichita office.

In either case please provide the requested information within 30 days from the date of this
letter. Pursuant to K.A.R. 82-3-128, failure to respond to this letter with the requested
information may result in assessment of a monetary penalty of $100.00. Failure to file the
ACO-1 form, if applicable, may result in assessment of a monetary penalty of $500.00.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter. If you have any questions, please contact me at
(316) 337-6200.

Very truly yours,

75/

Barry Metz
Conservation Division, Deputy Director

CONSERVATION DIVISION
Finney State Office Building, 130 S. Market, Room 2078, Wichita, KS 67202-3802
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